
WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR 
FROM YOU!

ARE YOU AN EU NATIONAL 
WORKING IN NORTHERN 

IRELAND OR THE REPUBLIC  
OF IRELAND?

Researchers from Trinity College Dublin and Queen’s University Belfast are conducting 
research on the experiences of EU nationals who have been affected by the UK’s change 

in immigration policy since Brexit.

As part of our study, we are seeking participants to take part in interviews about their 
recent experiences of living and working in Northern Ireland or the Republic of Ireland. 

Information provided will be treated with the utmost confidentiality. 

Visit http://go.qub.ac.uk/mesproject
Contact mes@qub.ac.uk


